
TUESDAY MAY 31, 2022
9:30am - 4:30pm

Grand Island Memorial Library
1715 Bedell Road

Legislator John Bargnesi announces

HEAP Outreach
To help residents with the application process for cooling

For additional information, please contact 
Legislator John Bargnesi at 

(716)871-5905 or John.BargnesiJr@erie.gov.

In partnership with Erie County Senior Services

Applicants should bring copies of the following:
Identification for all household members

Proof of all household resources

Proof of all income received in the last 30 days

Current shutoff notice, if applicable


